
 

 
Suite 1710-650 West Georgia Street 

Vancouver, BC V6B 4N9 
Tel: (604) 688-2001    Fax: (604) 688-2043 

E-mail: david@canadianzinc.com,  Website:  www.canadianzinc.com

 
 
November 23, 2010 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Suite 200, 5102 50th Avenue, 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Mr. Hubert 
 
RE: Environmental Assessment EA0809-002, Prairie Creek Mine 

Schedule for Responses to the 2nd IR Round 
 
I refer to your letter of October 20, 2010 in which you indicate a schedule for delivery of 2nd 
round information requests (IR’s) from parties to the environmental assessment, and for 
responses to those IR’s. The date indicated for responses by Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) 
was November 29, 2010. I note that this date was selected before receipt of the IR’s. This letter 
is to advise the Review Board that CZN will not be ready to respond by the indicated date.  
 
Based on the number and content of the IR’s, CZN has decided that an additional testing and 
assessment program is warranted. This work has been initiated. Our expectation is that the results 
of the work will allow a comprehensive reply to the requests made. Some parties indicated that 
CZN should take the time necessary to prepare such a reply. 
 
Based on the current schedule of the program, we hope to complete our response by the end of 
January 2011. We will keep you informed of our progress. 
 
Yours truly, 
CANADIAN ZINC CORPORATION 

 
David P. Harpley, P. Geo. 
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 

 


